BUTT VALLEY DHB
Gamm

d

=& JUN 2019

Mr Antony Andrews

Email: fyi-request-10336-4bd68979@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Andrews

Thank you for your request dated 18 May 2019 requesting information under the Official Information
Act 1982, regarding funding to Maori Health Providers. You requested:

Could you please give the yearly dollar amount of funds Hutt District Health Board has
given to Maori health providers since 2012 to 2018. Please provide data in excel format
if possible.

Please refer to the response by Bay of Plenty DHB on the exact same request at
https.//fyi.org.nz/request/10192-maori-health-providers ?nocache=incoming-
34462#incoming-34462

The information pertaining to your request is below and attached is the corresponding excel
spreadsheet as requested.

Table 1 — Hutt Valley DHB; Maori Health Provider Expenditure
Financial Year
2012/2013 2013/2014 2014/2015 2015/2016 2016/2017 2017/2018
$2,924,145 $2,820,264 $2,702,802 $3,215,855 $3,153,143 $3,485,730
I trust this information fulfils your request.

You have the right to seek a review, under section 28(3) of the Act, by way of a complaint to the
Ombudsman.

Yours sincerely

N

Dale Oliff
Acting Chief Executive
Hutt Valley District Health Board

Hutt Valley DHB | 04 566 6999 | Hutt Valley DHB, Private Bag 31907, Lower Hutt 5010



